
                                           INVITATION TO SEALED BID 

                                      DEMOLITION AND CLEANUP  

122 RAILROAD AVENUE 

                                      CITY OF COCHRAN, GEORGIA 

 

The City of Cochran is accepting sealed bids to demolish a dilapidated house structure at 122 W 

Railroad Avenue Parcel Number A09 036 here in Cochran. The scope of work will include 

demolishing the structure, grading the foundation where the structure is being demolished, 

clearing and cleaning any underbrush, trash, and junk items on the property, and hauling all 

debris from the site to a permitted landfill. You may notify Code Enforcement Officer Tracy 

Holder at 478-308-2705 for any questions or if you need assistance viewing the property prior to 

sealed bid submission. Bids will be accepted until 2:00 p.m. on Friday, March 19, 2021 at the 

City Hall address, at which time bids will be opened and read aloud. All bids must be sealed and 

labeled “sealed bid” on the outside of the envelope. Sealed bids must be mailed or submitted to 

City Hall at 112 West Dykes Street, Cochran, Georgia 31014. E-mailed or Faxed bids will not be 

recognized. The City of Cochran reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids and to waive 

technicalities. 

 


